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Germantown Senior Center       (937)853-8900 

               

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 

Business Hours: 9:30 am-3:00 
                                  Monday-Friday 

             
 
 

1 2 3 4 

Senior Center 
is Closed 

Happy New 
Year! 

 

Senior 
Center is 
Closed 

 

Senior Center is 
Closed 

 

 

5 6 7 8 9 10 11 

 1pm Chair Volleyball 10am Open 
Computer 

10am Quilters 
10am Social 
w/Coffee & 
Donuts 
11am Craft 

 

1pm Mah 
Jongg 
2pm Euchre 

4:30 Senior 
Oversight 

11am Lunch at Chili’s, 
then shopping at 
Homebuys (B) 

1pm Chair Volleyball 

 

12 13 14 15 16 17 18 

 11-1 Chair Massage 
(RSVP!) 
11am Lunch (RSVP!) 
Please call! 

1pm Chair Volleyball 

10am Open 
Computer 

10am Quilters 
10am Social 
w/Coffee & 
Donuts 
11am Card 
Bingo 

 

1pm Mah 
Jongg 

2pm Euchre 

 

11am Lunch 

12pm Yearly Planning 
Meeting  

1pm Chair Volleyball 

 

19 20 21 22 23 24 25 

 Senior Center is 
Closed 

 

 

MLK Jr. Day 

10am Open 
Computer 

5pm Dinner 
@ The 
Florentine-
Taco Tuesday 

10am Quilters 
10am Social 
w/Coffee & 
Donuts 

11am Penny 
Auction 

1pm Mah 
Jongg 

2pm Euchre 

 

9:30am Men & (B) 
Women’s Breakfast 

10:30am Prayer, 
Prophesy & Prepping 

1pm Chair Volleyball 

 

26 27 28 29 30 31  

 11am Lunch (RSVP!) 
Please call! 

 

1pm Chair Volleyball 

10am Open 
Computer 

10am Quilters 
10am Social 
w/Coffee & 
Donuts (B) 
11am Bingo with 
half-time Lunch 
Please bring 
sides/desserts 

 

1pm Mah 
Jongg 

2pm Euchre 

 

1pm Chair Volleyball 

 



 

 

      
Happy New Year! 
 
I trust you all had a Merry Christmas and I'm wishing you a very Happy New Year!  
2024 was a wonderful year at the senior center thanks to you all. As I reflect on the 
times we've shared and the events we've had, I begin to brainstorm new and great 
ideas for the coming year. I would love to invite all of you to share some of your 
thoughts as we look ahead to 2025. Please join me on Friday, January 17,  
at 12 pm for our Look at the Year Ahead meeting after lunch. Please come with your 
ideas and if you’re interested in leading an activity. 
 
There are a few things that I’d like to mention going into the New Year: 
 

• We will be closed until Jan. 6 for renovations. We are so excited to be getting 
new flooring, bathrooms, and interior painting!  
We will also be closed Monday, January 20th for MLK Jr. Day. 

• Senior Meals have returned to Congregate lunches at the senior center again. 

Lunches will be served at 11 am on Mondays. They are projected to begin on 

Jan. 13th. You must sign up for these meals so please RSVP the Thursday 

before each week.  

• I want to remind you all of our protocol that when Valley View closes due to 

bad weather, the Senior Center closes as well. These announcements can be 

found on Ch. 2 and Ch. 7 news for your convenience.  

• Our calendar is in the City Newsletter, but you can still get a monthly calendar 

via picking up at the center, by going to the city’s website: Germantown.oh.us 

under the senior center tab or by email.  

• We will be partnering with AARP to provide tax preparation appointments 

again. Appointments will be on Fridays from 9:30 am-12:30 pm beginning   

Feb. 7th. Our volunteers are trained and IRS-certified. This service is free of 

charge. Call the center to schedule your appointment.  

• Remember to send in your 2025 Membership fees that renew in January. I have 

included the form along with this letter. Thank you for your support!  

To all my Volunteers: Thank you so much for all you’ve done for me and the Senior Center 
over this past year! I'm thankful for each one of you! I want you to know I greatly appreciate 
you! The Senior Center is successful in big part because of you! 
 

I’m looking forward to seeing you in January!     😊Chenoa 


